
Report of the Regulatory and Consents Committee to the Council Meeting of 22 May 2003 

6. CITY PLAN - FURTHER DELEGATIONS 
 
 The Committee received a report from Peter Mitchell (Director of Legal and Secretariat Services) 

regarding delegations to the City Plan References Subcommittee.  The Committee decided that 
consideration of the report be deferred until the June meeting of the Committee. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


